From: Angela Josephine

Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 3:08 PM

To: Stevenson, Kirsten < Kirsten. Stevenson@hamilton.ca>

Subject: HPS Budget

Good Afternoon,

My name is Angela Livingstone, a resident of Hamilton living in Bartonville, and I would like to reject ALL increases to the HPS budget.

We do not need more police presence in Hamilton. The police do not prevent crime and do not make us feel safer. We need more funding for social services, instead. I am not in support of any increases to the police budget.

My address

and my phone number is

The police budget is already bloated and out of control and I do not want them to receive any more money. I have so many concerns about this and how this will negatively impact our city. This money could be used to support programs that actually prevent crime and stop crime at it's source.

Sincerely,

Angela Livingstone